From: Mark Trowbridge

To: Lago, Vince; Anderson, Rhonda; Menendez, Kirk; Mena, Michael; Jorge L. Fors, Jr.

Cc: Iglesias, Peter; Ramos, Miriam; Urquia, Billy; Aura Reinhardt; Ana R. Chaoui

Subject: Temporary Outdoor Dining Item, G-7, Commission Meeting of 12/7

Subject: Temporary Outdoor Dining Item, G-7, Comr Date: Friday, December 3, 2021 1:21:27 PM

Attachments: SKM C36821120311260.pdf

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Leaders,

Good afternoon!

Please find attached a letter of support for extending the Outdoor Temporary Dining Permit Program in the City of Coral Gables.

We request (and recommend) extending this temporary opportunity for our restaurants until May 31, 2022 – the official start of summer.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

We would also respectfully ask that the attached letter of support from our Chamber of Commerce be read into the record on Tuesday, December 7th when item G-7 is heard during public hearing. Thank you.

Mark

Exchange Defender Message Security: Check Authenticity